
 

 Report on celebrating Urban Water Security Week 

 

The Urban Water Security Week was celebrated together by STE and the Hindu College as a 

part of an initiative taken up by the South Asian Institute for Advanced Research and Development on 

the 27th of May 2023. The objective of the online talk was to spread awareness of the increasing water 

crisis in urban areas. On the occasion Dr. Girija Bharat, founder and director of Mu Gamma Consultants 

Pvt. Ltd, Gurugram, Prof. A. Majumdar, a civil engineer, and Paramita Datta Rey, the program lead for 

the Sustainable Cities and Water and Sanitation at NIUA, spoke on the different aspects of urban water 

such as the sources of urban water, the influence of the increasing human population on the declining 

urban water, and various measurements and steps that have been and are taken to address the crisis. 

The talk was attended and participated by more than 200 participants which included students, 

researchers, and academicians from different colleges, and universities. Prof. A. Majumdar was the 

chief patron and Dr. B. R. Chowdhury, Chairman of SAIARD, Dr. Anju Srivastava, and Dr. Reena Jain were 

the patrons of the program. Dr Kshipra Misra, STE, and Dr Devanshi Magoo, Hindu College, and Dr Jigni 

Mishra, STE, Dr Dinesh Kumar and Dr Prachi Singh, Hindu College, were the convenors, and co-

convenors, respectively. Ms. Vanshika Harit, Ms. Shruti Solanki, Mr. Pushkar Pandey, and Mr. Mrinav 

M. Mazumdar, were the student coordinators of the program. 
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Dr Girja and Dr Majumdar spoke on the occasion.  



 

Dr. Paramita Dutta Rey spoke on the occasion. 

 

Before finishing the event. 


